
	 	 February 20 2023

 
Type to enter text

	 	 1

FEBRUARY 2023 NEWSLETTER

During our February meeting we will continue 
stuffing/sewing bears and cancer care tie pillows. 
We are also in a frenzy to complete Boggy Creek 
bears as well as crocheted and knitted blankets 
for Camp Boggy Creek attendees.  All blankets 
need to be completed by the end of March to 
ensure blankets are ready to donate in April.

MEETING PLANS

This happy Mom and toddler appreciated receiving 
a bear while visiting the Flagler County WIC 
offices.

MEETING DATES - 1 p.m.

Tuesday, February 28

Michelle’s house- 15 Sand Pine Drive

Tuesday, March 21

Alice’s house - 16 N. Village Drive

Thursday, April 20

Lucie’s house - 21 Deerfield Court

Monday, May 8

Michelle’s house - 15 Sand Pine Drive


Nurses from AdventHealth Palm Coast are 
thrilled to receive Material Girl abdominal 
pillows. Pillows are given to same day surgery 
patients.
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Lucie and Michelle


lucieglachance@gmail.com, 603-203-0538 
michelle_kreisskeating@verizon.net, 301-758-0538

Denise, Ann and Marilyn tried their hand at making baby hats 
with knitting looms at the last meeting. Hats were completed 
and will be donated to WIC. 

The Material Girls received a thank you letter 
from The Flagler County WIC staff 
extending their sincere appreciation for all 
the goodies we have provided for their babies 
and toddlers. “Your crafting skills, dedication 
and time is a blessing to all the mothers and 
babies who you serve. We are truly thankful 
for having your volunteer organization in our 
community.”

Please be sure and send a quick text or email to 
Lucie or Michelle if you plan on attending the 
February meeting. Thank you!

Congratulation Material Girls  
On February 10th three members of the 
Grand Haven’s Woman’s Club attended the 
GFWC (General Federation of Women’s 
Clubs Florida (GFWC) District 6 Arts and 
Crafts Show and Meeting in Cocoa, Florida. 
Since it was a show and tell meeting we 
brought a few items made by Material Girls. 
And lo’ and behold two items received 1st 
place. These items will now be shown at the 
Florida Woman’s Clubs annual meeting held in 
Orlando this coming April. Items displayed at 
this meeting have all been made by Woman’s 
Clubs members throughout the state of 
Florida.
Of course we know how much all of our hard 
work is appreciated in our community but it 
sure is nice to see that others see value in all 
our hard work. Way to go Material Girls!!! 

Children’s Books Needed
Consider purchasing children’s books to help fill 
the mini origami bags being made for Ms. Jane 
Ziolkowski’s kindergarten class.  Bags/books will 
be donated to the class in Bunnell at the end of 
this school year. 
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